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Uvarovo
Russia

     7 November 2017
Dear Steve,
Thank you for your letter. I’m sorry I haven’t 
written you for so long, but I was really busy at 
school.



In your letter you asked me about my first visit to the theatre. 
Well, I never forget my first visit to the Bolshoi Opera House. 
My friend and I wanted to see the famous ballet «The Swan 
Lake» by P.E. Chaikovsky, the great Russian composer. We 
bought the tickets in advance. It was an evening performance 
and we came half an hour before the show. We were glad to 
know that the leading parts were acted by the talented young 
dancers. Then my friend and I took our seats in stalls not far 
from the stage. Soon the lights went down and the curtain 
went up. As soon as the music started the public cheered 
enthusiastically and began to applaud. 



From the very first minute I was deeply impressed by 
everything I saw on the stage and watched the play with 
the great interest. The setting and dancing were excellent. 
The customs were fine and the scenery and the music were 
brilliant. 
I was especially charmed by the « Small Swans dance ». 
When the curtain went down at the end of the performance 
there was a storm of applause and the dancers got many  
flowers. 



Write to me soon.
 Love,
Sergei


